
ACHIEVEKIDS
N E W S L E T T E R
A P R I L  2 0 2 4

J O I N  U S  A P R I L  1 7 T H !
We hope you can join us at our upcoming AchieveKids Art Show and Donor
Thank You Reception to hear updates on our programs, browse a wonderful
selection of student artwork, and meet our network of supporters. It should be
an enjoyable time of conversation and celebration of the AchieveKids
community.

Hope to see you there!

Stephen Crook, MA
Executive Director
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